
 
 

“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 

 

 

 
 

Growing, Believing, Succeeding 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 
Sale & Davys C of E Controlled Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow Upon Trent, Derby DE73 7HA 
Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As you are no doubt well aware, we are currently rehearsing for our Year 6 
production of ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’. For this to be an even better 
performance, it would be great if you could please help with costumes for this 
production. I appreciate that some children are playing multiple parts and if you are 
struggling to find costumes or just need some ideas then please contact the school. 
We have in the past, pooled resources to provide costumes and props so please let 
us know. 
 
The performance is to be shown on the evening of the 17th July at 5.30pm for 
parents etc. If the children could be in school for 5pm please, that would be really 
helpful. There is no cost for this performance. 
 
Thanks to all of you for your support across the time your child has been in Sale and 
Davys. I look forward to seeing as many of you as can make it on the 17th. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Helen Fenlon 


